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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
What a BURFORD BEST week we have had - I have been talking to the children about how 
the ambitious curriculum helps them to learn. "The learning challenges my brain". Please 
take some time to speak to your children about their learning. All of the curriculum maps 
are available on the school website. Burford Primary School (burford-pri.oxon.sch.uk)  
 
This term we have focused on dreams and goals and linking this to our school value of 
aspirations. The children have discussed how it's important to have big dreams and aim 
high.  
 
My door is always open and if you have any comments or suggestions on how we continue 
to become BURFORD BEST please do pop in for a chat, 
 
Next Friday FoBPS have organised an end of term disco for all of the children.    Please can 
they come to school in non-school uniform so they are ready for their disco.    Children in 
Years 1, 2 & 3 will be taken straight from class into the school at the end of the school day.  
 
Unfortunately, Mr Blake our maintenance man, is unwell at the moment.   We do have a 
few small DIY jobs in school that need doing, so in his absence we are asking if anyone who 
could possibly help us?   If you can help, or can recommend someone who can, please see 
Mrs Hunt in the school office. 
 
As ever, thanks for your continued support - Happy Friday.  
 
Mrs Rachel Veeder  
  
Interim Executive Head Teacher  
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Diary Dates & Future Dates 
Tuesday 6th 
February   

Year R & Year 6 Height & Weight 
measurements  

Friday 9th 
February 

End of Term Disco – see poster for details 

Friday 9th 
February 

Last day of term 3.15 p.m.  No club due to 
disco 

Monday 19th 
February 

INSET DAY 

Tuesday 20th 
February 

Start of Term 

 
 
 
 

 
 

In the Community 
 
 

See attached posters for local February half term clubs. 
 
 
 
 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week they were:- 

 
Warwick Class – Harry Walker   

Windrush Class – Ralph McCracken     
Tolsey Class –  Rose Keeble   

Wysdom Class – Damari Wilson          
Priory Class – Darcie Williams   

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Brielle Ugwu      
Windrush Class – Robyn Willis       
Tolsey Class – Jessica Cardy          
Wysdom Class – Rupert Gage         

Priory Class – Grayson Summers   
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Last week Year 5 and 6s participated in the sports hall athletics competition at Burford Secondary 
School. They represented Burford Primary well, by showing great sportsmanship, perseverance, and 

respect. Well done 🙂  

  



 
 

Our house captains have had their first meeting this week. They have worked hard to plan our house 
basketball competition, which will be happening next week. Let’s see which house will get the house 

trophy this term.  
 

     
 

        
 
 
 



 

 
 

FRIENDS OF BURFORD PRIMARY SCHOOL (FoBPS) 
 
 

 
 
 

Please allow your child to come to school in non-
school uniform party clothes so that they are ready 

for the disco. 
 

BAGS 2 SCHOOLS – RAISE MONEY FOR THE SCHOOL 
WITH YOUR OLD CLOTHES 

 
Over the February half term, if you are clearing out your wardrobes – please think of us – we have a collection from Bags 

2 Schools coming at 9.00 a.m. on Wednesday 21st February.   Bags will be coming home next week before half term. 



  


